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NEWSLETTER  

Easter Trail 
The PTA have been working hard to organise a treasure hunt 
around Cronton for families to take part in during the Easter 
holidays. Details can be found on Social Media: 

 Twitter @hfcrontonPTFA  and on Instagram holyfamilycrontonptfa  

The trail will commence on Good Friday. Good luck and have lots of fun. (We’d love to see 
some photos!) 

Thank you 

On behalf of all the children and staff, a huge thank you to the PTA for the Glow discos 
this week and all of the other lovely events that have taken place this term. We are all 

Dates for your diary 
25th April Back to school for the summer term 
26th April Year 2 Safari Park ‘Wild & Well’ trip  
28th April Year 4 Safari Park ‘Wild & Well’ trip 
29th April Year 3 Safari Park ‘Wild & Well’ trip  
9th -12th May Year 6 SATS 
16th May  - Y5/6 Community Police Officer workshop  
17th May – Y3/4 Community Police Officer workshop 
Thursday 19th May – Year 2 Rejoice Assembly 2.30pm (2 visitors per child please) 
21st May Year 4 First Holy Communion 10am Mass followed by Communion Breakfast in school 
25th May  Y1/2 Community Police Officer workshop 
27th May Sports Day  (More details to follow) Break up for Half Term  
13th June Back to school for Summer term 2 
17th June Year 1 – Father’s Day event 2pm 
Thursday 30th June Year 1 Rejoice Assembly 2.30pm (2 visitors per child please) Please note change 
of date 
1st July PTA Summer Event 
7th July Reception Rejoice Assembly 2.30pm (2 visitors per child please) 
Dates for Y6 Leavers events tbc 
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very grateful for your hard work and all you do for the children. Thank you to all of our 
parents too for supporting the events and giving so generously to all fundraising requests. 

1st July PTA Summer Event – 3.15pm – 6.30pm  

The PTA are in the process of planning a fun- filled afternoon of stalls, games and 
entertainment that the whole family are welcome to attend. For the event to be a success 
we would greatly appreciate the offer of help from anyone who can spare a few hours on 
the day. We will need help to set up the stalls in the afternoon, run the stalls, sell tickets 
etc. If you can help in any capacity either on the day or leading up to it, please email our 
PTA team on holyfamilycrontonpta@outlook.com   Leading up to the event there will be 
non-uniform days to collect items needed for stalls. Many thanks in advance for this. 

Year 2, 3 and 4 Safari Wild and Well trips 

More information has been sent out in a letter via ParentApp today. If you have any 
questions about the trips, please contact us on the first day back. What a lovely way for 
the children to start the summer term! We’re sure the children will have a fantastic time.   

Breakfast and After School Club Staff Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a Clubhouse Assistant. The hours are 7.30am – 8.45 am and from 
3.15 – 5.15pm. Applicants may apply for both or just one position. The closing date is 25th 
April. Please see details on our website: https://holyfamilycronton.co.uk/about-us/job-
vacancies/   

Summer Uniform 

After the Easter break children may wear the summer uniform:  

• Blue gingham dress/playsuit 

• White polo shirt (with or without school logo) or white shirt and tie 

• Grey shorts or school skirt/pinafore 

• Sensible black footwear (no trainers)  

Please check that all uniform is clearly labelled before the start of the new term.  

With high hopes for sunny weather ahead, please can we request on hot days that 
children bring a cap/sun hat and have a high factor sun cream applied before they come 
to school. Thank you.  

Parent Questionnaires 

Many thanks for completing the form. We are in the process of analysing the responses 
and will summarise the findings and any actions arising from the comments early in the 
summer term.  
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Reminder: 

 

 

 

 

 

Origami with Sophie 

We are pleased to announce that further opening times have been arranged:  

Sat 16th 11-1pm launch 
Sun 24th, Sat 30th April 10- 12noon  
Sun 8th, Sat 14th May all 10am-12noon 
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